

Welcome back to 'Dry Heat' town

Although the humidity is up lately and the sun is still bearing down in triple digits, we managed to have a fun filled summer.

In June we had pizza
July we had Christmas
And in August it was time to cool
down with ice cream.

It sometimes pays to stay around!

Now that you are all back it's time to get ready for a really packed year of activities with your favorite club. Look for the calendar of events elsewhere in this letter.

NEXT BUSINESS MEETING OCTOBER 25th



NOW HEAR THIS FALL SOCIAL TIME AGAIN

OCT. 4th

(that's next week)

This will be a catered surprise that will be served here in the club room at 11:00 A. M.

by our committee of Gail Walth, Eleanor Hamilton and Carol Rogers

Just for a \$5.00 bill, you will get the best meal around.

"There are two kinds of people, those who do the work and those who take the credit.

Try to be in the first group, there's less compitition."

-----Indira Gandhi



October 4 - Fall Luncheon

October 12 - Open House

October 19 - SCW Garage Sale

October 25 - Closet Sale

November 2 - Fall Craft Fair

December 6 - Christmas Luncheon

Friday Schedules

1st - Stuffing Animals

2nd - Cards with Phyllis Scrapbooking with Diane

3rd - Premature Baby projects with Judy

4th - Business Meeting



Please Welcome our newest



members

Terry Dawson

Betty Jane Jones



1/2 pkg. Taco Mix1 pkg Hidden Valley Ranch Dressing Mix1 TBSP Worchestershire Sauce1/2 Cup melted butter1 Box Cheese Its

Mix all together in a bowl or plastic baggie, spread on a cookie sheet with edges and bake at 250 degrees for one hour. Stir every 15 minutes to turn over pieces.

Sunshine Cards sent to our members

Get Well:

Jan Benedict, Jo Podeszwa, Karol Woodbury, Lois Bristow

Sympathy:

Carol Rogers, Phyllis Terlazzo, Bea Cabamski's family

Miss You:

Shirley Peterson